
From: SRC <SRC@scdah.sc.gov>
To: McCawley, PatrickPMcCawley@scdah.sc.gov
CC: Tori Beth BlackToriBethBlack@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 1/2/2019 8:12:51 AM
Subject: Fw: Lt. Gov. Bryant Archives - Direct Transfer

Attachments: Records Documentation.xlsx

Patrick:


The attached 7 boxes for the Lt. Governor's Office is approved for transfer.


Tori:


Patrick McCawley will contact you for a date and time to pick up the records. If I remember, these 
boxes are already labeled. correct?


Richie
​

Richie Wiggers, Manager 
State Records Center
SC Dept. of Archives and History
(803) 898-9980

From: Tori Beth Black 
Sent: Monday, December 31, 2018 9:51 AM
 
To: SRC
 
Subject: Lt. Gov. Bryant Archives 
 
Good morning!
 
Thank you so much for speaking with me on the phone regarding Lt. Governor Bryant’s documents. I have attached 
the excel spreadsheet, and did want to make note that both boxes #1 and #2 are constituent services and do include 
personal information. Our legal counsel advised us to inform you those documents would need to be gone through 
before providing that information to others if there was ever a FOIA request.
 
The Lt. Governor will be leaving office next Tuesday, January 8. Is there any way we could have the boxes picked up 
before then?
 
Thank you so much and Happy New Year!
Tori Beth
 
Tori Beth Black
Director of Communications
Office of the Lieutenant Governor
803-734-5292
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